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I-275 Widening from 54th Avenue S to I-375 424501-7-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Widening
Phase Design
Limits From north of

54th Avenue S
to I-375

Length 4.6 miles
City St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road I-275
Design Cost $8.25 million

Contact Information
Design Manager
Helena Ly
813-975-3690
Helena.Ly@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will widen I-275 between 54th Avenue S. and I-375 to
provide lane continuity and operational improvements.  The roadway
and bridges will be widened, and noise barriers will be built.  A new
entrance ramp at 31st Street will also be built as part of this project

This project is currently in the design phase. It is not currently
funded for construction.


